
 

 

 

 

 

 

Message to our community 
 

July 5, 2023 

 

To all members of our community,  

 

We are deeply saddened by the tragic event that took place in our community over the weekend, and we 

send our condolences to the families who have lost their loved one, Anna Mae Morigeau 

 

We are working to increase mental health support for community members.  For those needing support 

you may contact ʔaq̓am Health and Wellness at 778-761-0920. 

For after-hours assistance, call 250-919-6500. 

 

Here’s what we are able share about what happened: 

 

On July 2, 2023, the RCMP was called to a vehicle accident at Mission / Wasa Low Road. Upon 

investigation, a death was confirmed. The cause of death has not been determined, and there is an 

ongoing investigation into the incident. This investigation is in the early stages, so you may see 

additional police presence in our community.  

 

ʔaq̓am Nasuʔkin, council and community members have met, and we understand this is very emotional, 

and that some community members may be feeling unsafe.  

 

We are all grieving. 

 

To honour Anna Mae’s life, and to support the grieving families, it is critical that if anyone has pertinent 

information about the incident that they please share that information with the RCMP.  This will help the 

investigators learn the truth. 

 

Please call the RCMP Tip Line at any time day or night: 1-877-987-8477.  

 

You can also call the lead RCMP investigator, Cst. Kirsten Crombie, at 604-317-1473. 

Cst. Crombie can arrange an in-person meeting that is private and confidential to give your statement.  

 
 

Sincerely, 

 

ʔaq̓am Nasuʔkin and Council and community members  

 

 
 

 

 

 


